
 

Early Head Start is a federal program that supports infants, toddlers, and their families.  

If you: 

� Are the parent or guardian of a child under the age of 36 months 

� Are a resident of New Haven, West Haven, or Hamden 

� Have an annual household income at or below the federal poverty guidelines 

you may be eligible to receive FREE high-quality, full-day child care!  

 
   EARLY HEAD START PROGRAM 

Benefits to All Our Kin’s Early Head Start program include: 
 

¡ Year round, full-day family child care 
¡ Highly experienced, licensed, and loving child care providers 

¡ Emphasis on school readiness, learning, and development 
¡ Diapers and wipes provided by the Diaper Bank 

¡ Breakfast, lunch, and snack provided daily 
¡ Child development specialists monitor children’s growth and wellbeing  

¡ Families are supported through the assistance of a Family Advocate 

For more information or to request an application,  please contact: 
Carmen Roman-Gonzalez, All Our Kin Family Advocate 

203.772.22494, ext. 20 
carmen@allourkin.org  

   This program is supported by All Our Kin and the United Way of Greater New Haven 
 


